REPORT OF GENERAL MANAGER

DATE May 4, 2005

NO. 05-121

C.D. _Various

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS

Approved Disapproved

; Wﬂal Manager

Withdrawn

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action

thereon is presented.
From:

1) Eric Garcetti, Councilmember for the
Thirteenth District, requesting a waiver or
reduction of fees for the Echo Park music
festival.

2) City Clerk, relative to declaring the Harbor
City Recreation Center Camival and Fundraiser
a Special Event.

3) Various Communicants, to Planning Depart-
ment, relative to various issues concerning
Melrose Hills, including lack of parkland.

4) Anthony Barton, Manager, Project Devel-
opment, Porter Ranch Development Co., to
Senior Park Maintenance Supervisor Jesse
Medina, relative to the commencement of the

remaining improvements in Holleigh Bernson
Park.

Recommendation:

Note and file as referred to
General Manager at the April 20,
2005, Board Meeting.

Note and file.

Note and file.

Note and file.
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5) Julie Butcher, to the Mayor, the City Council,
and the City Administrative Officer, relative to
recommendations from Local 347 and LA’s
frontline, blue-collar workers for the city of
LA’s 2005-06 budget deliberations.

6) Brenda A. Levin, FAIA, Levin and Associ-
ates Architects, to the General Manager,
requesting final payment on the Traveltown
Locomotive Train Pavilion design contract.

7) Mary Beth Herbener, President, Bellevue
Park Neighborhood Association, relative to

requesting notification of plans for Bellevue
Park,
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Note and file,

Note and file.

Refer to General Manager.






